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7th/Metro Stand-Alone Validator Relocation 
 
Metro is relocating stand-alone validators at 7th/Metro Station in order to make it easier for 
customers to TAP when transferring between lines. Work started yesterday that includes 
moving the existing validators and adding new ones to form virtual gate arrays. The 
validators will now be placed in a line across the platforms on both sides of the stairwells. 
Customers will be able to walk by the validators and tap without having to go out of their 
way and queue up at inconveniently placed equipment. Metro tested the validator 
placements in a variety of arrays and found that this particular array encouraged the best 
crowd flow and most frequent tapping by customers. The arrays were vetted by Fire-Live-
Safety personnel as well as ADA staff. Please be courteous and careful as always during 
construction.  
 
Construction Notice - Sealing of Garage Floors Due to Maintenance 
 
Beginning on Monday, April 15, 2013, areas within the Gateway Plaza parking garage will 
be temporarily closed for maintenance. This includes waterproofing, cleaning, sealing and 
restriping. The work will start on P-4 and it will progress up to higher levels until finished. 
Please respect all signage in the closed areas during construction.  
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